Minutes of the committee meeting of Cheshire EGB held at The Laurels, Brick Bank Lane, Allostock on Wednesday 20 July 2016
Present: 
Liz Finney (LF), Pat Guerin (PG), Shaun Walsh (SW), Mandy Morris (MM), Pennie Drummond (PD), Muriel Taylor (MT), Anna Collins (AC) Lesley Harrison (LH).
	Item
	Minutes
	Action

	1
	Apologies for Absence   
Sandra Peters (SP)
	

	2
	Confirmation of the minutes of the last meeting
The minutes were confirmed. 
	

	3

	Matters Arising
Undertake an audit and create a kit list which can be used at each ride to book equipment in and out as some items cannot be located.
Re-share ‘Recommend a Friend’ scheme on Facebook.
	PG
SW

	 4
	Treasurer’s Report
The balance was £1449.46. There is £107 to pay in. MT had still not received the accounts from 2014 back from Emma Miller.
The rides cheque books were distributed as follows:- MT 2 x old + 1 new. PG has current
	

	5
	Membership Secretary’s Report
As of 3 July:- 68 Full, 9 Associates. Of those:- 19 veterans, 3 young riders, 0 Juniors
	

	6
	PR
Cheshire EGB members featured in the latest EGB magazine with a full page feature by AC on the RoR Pleasure Ride competition and feed advice from Harry Ingram. 

PG had featured in the Arabian Horse Society News magazine for her Performance Award winning CF Winter Amadeus AKA ‘Mo’.
Committee Members were reminded to submit their entried for the EGB calendar competition. 

AC had been developing a piece with Nic Toomer for British Eventing following her experience at the Cheshire Frolic. 

There was a personal interest story to follow up with Rachel Thurlow who ran the Wirral ride with her daughter. 

AC will be the Inter-Regionals PR lead for EGB – beware the camera as she will also be on the look out for human interest stories at the event.
Facebook has 4437 friends & 563 followers. Twitter has 1604 followers.  
	

	7
	Wirral Ride
The feedback received following the ride had been very positive and better than average in all 5 areas. Feedback for the website had been very positive. Things to improve for next year included speed of obtaining results (cards will be used next year) and route marking (although this was also indicated positively by many respondents). There had been 99 entrants and the ride made £1465.39 profit. 
	

	8
	Long Mynd Ride

Arrangements were progressing well. There will be a push for helpers on social media.
	SW

	9
	Inter-Regional team
The North West team would be one of the few groups to enter a full team. Team clothing had been delivered. £200 will be contributed by both Cheshire & Lancashire Groups to the costs of entering the competition. Images would be created to announce the team on social media and the website. 
	AC

	10
	Pleasure Rides

Chester – 31 July – cancelled due to ground conditions
Peover – 28 August – Thanks to helpers who had volunteered. Need to test ride route.
Delamere – 15 October – New venue arranged (unless it is wet). Entries will be limited. Will revert to old venue next year. 
Congleton - 30 October – Plans i.n place
	PG

	11
	Group Clothing
A new supplier had been commissioned to produce polo shirts and hoodies. The first orders had been delivered. The website had been updated. New photographs for the website will be taken at Lindum.
Performance Equestrian will be approached about providing riding tights at Lindum. 
	MM/AC

AC

	12
	2017 Competitive Ride Dates (provisional)

Cheshire Forest Frolic: 6 & 7 May

Wirral: 17 June

Long Mynd: 3 Sept
	

	12
	AOB

None
	

	17
	Date of next meeting.

Wednesday 21 September at The Laurels at 7.30pm
	


